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Parents have the right to choose the education they want for their children.  The State cannot dictate 

what parents must believe about education or tell them what will be best for those children.  It is 

entirely possible for parents to educate their children without any state intervention and they are only 

motivated by what is best for the children.  Who else knows the children better than the parents.  Also 

State education is never going to keep up with this rapidly changing world. 


